
 

 
 

VUSA CHRISTMAS PARTY  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
For the past five years, Bishops Grade 6's and 7's have had the honour of hosting an end-of-year 
celebration for VUSA children. This heartfelt initiative was started by parents and has been passed 
down year after year, becoming a cherished tradition. 
 
Many of the VUSA children come from exceptionally underprivileged backgrounds, and this special 
event has evolved into a calendar highlight for VUSA's 180 children. 
 
We are excited to announce that the end-of-year VUSA party will take place at Lutgensvale fields 
from 3.30 – 5.30pm on Saturday, November 25th. We wholeheartedly encourage our Grade 6 & 7 
Bishops boys to attend for an afternoon of fun and games.  Events like this play a pivotal role in the 
development of our boys, encouraging them to become active contributors to their community and 
society at large, whilst creating unforgettable memories for their VUSA peers.  
 
We understand that this time of year is exceptionally busy with numerous requests for your time and 
resources. We also acknowledge the substantial efforts many of you have made this year, especially 
with the cycle challenge, where funds were raised for VUSA. Therefore, unlike previous years, we 
are not seeking financial donations to host the party. However, we often have generous 
families who come forward with products they'd like to include in event and the gift bags, and 
this is where we kindly seek your support.  
 
The items we would like to include in the 180 gift bags are: 
 

Gift Bags IDEAS Catering 

• A small toy (pack of cards, rubix cube etc) 130 minimum Cooldrinks 

• A blanket  250 Waters 

• Soap, Toothbrush & toothpaste 250 ice-creams / donuts / biscuits / chocolate? 

• A ball (Rugby / Soccer /  Tennis?)  

• T-shirt  

 
If you happen to have other products in mind that you believe would bring joy to the children, we 
would be delighted to include them in our event. Donations in kind can be acknowledged with a 
Section 18a receipt, and your brand can enjoy corporate branding visibility both at the event 
and in VUSA communications and social media posts. 
 
Should you wish to contribute products, please don't hesitate to reach out to your class 
representative. 
 
If your son would like to attend please RSVP HERE. We are hoping for a good support.  
 
We need parents to assist on the day with various activities eg facepainting, games, tuckshop, 
packing giftbags. Please add your name HERE if you can help!  
 
We extend our deepest gratitude for your unwavering support of VUSA, and we eagerly anticipate a 
joyous and heartwarming event for all on November 25th. 
 
 
In SUMMARY - WE NEED YOUR HELP 

o Gift bag donations 
o Bishops Boys to participate 
o Parents to assist on the day 

 
Kind regards 
Kim Steven, Cema Hendricks and Fika Madubela 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hf90QjbcVU6zbGBY7Y0VMqUVpvXJx2RGuHYtA8RIXOhUODVYVFpZVTdLUTFOWERMRzE2TTM5WVVLNy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hf90QjbcVU6zbGBY7Y0VMqUVpvXJx2RGuHYtA8RIXOhUNlY5SFI2MjdRWkRJNks5TzBaQ0JXQkU4VS4u

